
January 9, 2025 

Reminder, Teapot Dome will be shutting off next week 1/15/2025 for our annual maintenance. 
Maintenance expected to take 3 to 4 weeks. This will be a complete system shut down. 

As always, please call the office, 559-686-4716, if you have any questions. 

  

  

  

Sincerely, 

Kirk Masters 

Water Resource Superintendent 

 


